Fayette County Election Board 401 Central Ave. Connersville In 47331

Phone: 765-825-1813

February 29, 2012

Indiana Election Division
Indiana Government Center South
Room E204
Indianapolis In 46204

Dear Directors;

This letter is being written to inform you that the Fayette County Election Board voted on January 26, 2012 to not utilize vote centers in the upcoming primary and general Presidential Elections. In 2014, we will reconsider their use and respectfully request that the I.E.D. would temporarily place our current vote center plan as previously submitted on hold until such time as a decision is made for the 2014 Elections. Notification will be forwarded to the I.E.D. upon the decision of the Fayette County Election Board.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.

Sincerely;

Melinda Sudhoff

Fayette County Election Board Secretary

ONDIANA ELECTION DIVISION